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The Annual Eagle Springs Homeowners Meeting was called to order at
6pm on Wednesday, February 28, 2024. Unfortunately, there was not the

needed quorum to conduct the meeting.

The meeting was RESCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, MARCH 14, 2024
AT 6PM @ THE CLUBHOUSE.

● Following adjournment, many homeowners stayed for questions in
regards to the budget.

● Topics included: Operations and maintenance throughout the
neighborhood

● The documentation and wording of the budget between our Treasurer
and Sentry

● Concerns about an aging neighborhood and infrastructure


